HB 1152 -- RX CARES FOR MISSOURI PROGRAM
SPONSOR: Morris

This bill creates the "Rx Cares for Missouri Program" to be
administered by the Board of Pharmacy, within the Department of
Insurance, Financial Institutions and Professional Registration, in
consultation with the Department of Health and Senior Services to
promote medication safety and prevent prescription drug abuse.
Funds shall not be used for any state prescription drug monitoring
program.

This bill is the same as SB 139 (2017).



